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Yes. Confirmed.
 

Michael Vonder Meulen, AICP 
Director of Planning
Office: 954.788.3400 | Mobile: 954.612.3203 
Email: MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com 
www.KEITHteam.com

From: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 2:09 PM
To: Jean Dolan <Jean.Dolan@copbfl.com>
Cc: Greg Harrison <Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com>; David Recor <David.Recor@copbfl.com>; Jennifer
Gomez <Jennifer.Gomez@copbfl.com>; Michael Vonder Meulen
<MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com>
Subject: RE: Briny Rezoning going to March 23, 2021
 
Jean,
Yes, that’s what was conveyed to me.
-Maggie

 
 
 

From: Jean Dolan <Jean.Dolan@copbfl.com> 
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Maggie Barszewski, AICP
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Sent: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 2:06 PM
To: Maggie Barszewski <Maggie.Barszewski@copbfl.com>
Cc: Greg Harrison <Greg.Harrison@copbfl.com>; David Recor <David.Recor@copbfl.com>; Jennifer
Gomez <Jennifer.Gomez@copbfl.com>; Michael Vonder Meulen
<MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com>
Subject: Briny Rezoning going to March 23, 2021
 
Maggie – I just wanted to confirm for the record that the Applicant for the Briny Rezoning is
intending to be on the March 23, 2021 City Commission hearing for their rezoning.  They will be
providing their most updated conceptual site plan and any other documentation necessary for that

agenda item prior to the March 9th agenda item deadline for that hearing.
Thanks,
Jean
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